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 INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT
Cynthia Nava
ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENT FOR FINANCE

Laura A. Garcia



4950 MCNUTT
SUNLAND PARK, NM 

P. O. DRAWER 70

ANTHONY, NM 88021

PHONE (505) 882-6252
FAX (505) 882-6298

TO:

Laura A. Garcia, Associate Superintendent for Finances



Barbara Browder, Associate Superintendent for Human Resources



Eugene Suttmiller, Public Relations Coordinator


Gloria Lopez, Coordinator of Financial Operations

FROM:

Pamela S. Wright, Purchasing Agent

DATE:

January 9, 2008

SUBJECT:
GISD RFP 07-08-35 – Third Party Benefits Administrator







Attached are the three proposals received in response to our Request for Proposal.  Also attached is the Scope of Work section from the RFP to help you in evaluating how well their solution fits.  

The attached RFP Evaluation Form should be completed by each evaluator.  Each evaluator should evaluate the proposals independently of each other.   If you need clarification on any of the proposals please let me know and I will contact the vendor.  The names of the companies responding to the RFPs are confidential, and all proposals are considered proprietary information and should not be discussed with anyone.  None of the information contained in the proposals should be divulged until after the Purchasing Office notifies the vendors.  In addition, since some proposal information may be considered proprietary, even after the award is made, care should be taken in discussing any vendor’s Offer. 

As soon as I receive your recommendations back, I will be able to make an award.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

